
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        September 2, 1965 
 
 
The Honorable Manuel F. Cohen 
Chairman 
Securities and Exchange Commission 
Washington, D. C.  20549 
 
Dear Mr. Cohen: 
 
  Many thanks for your letter of August 20th, enclosing a copy of a memorandum 
of your staff in relation to the proposed “Handbook For Directors” which we sent to you on an 
informal basis. 
 
  We appreciate your thoughts in this regard, as well as the memorandum, which 
will be most helpful in making revisions in this booklet. 
 
        Sincerely yours, 
 
  
        G. Keith Funston, 
        President 
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